
Union Road Closure

• Approximate 8-week closure of Union Road; detour 
via San Juan Hollister Road

• Late June – late August, weather permitting

• Necessary to reconstruct Union Road/SR 156 
intersection to align and improve access with NEW 
highway

• Traffic control changes will be implemented to 
support detour traffic (next slide)

• Caltrans and SBCOG to push out closure, detour, 
and traffic control information to public in English 
and Spanish between now and start of closure

• After reopening, traffic will be shifted to the newly 
constructed SR 156 just south of the old highway



Traffic Control Changes

• Temporary closure of Mitchell Rd immediately following Union Road reopening 
• Improvements to old intersection and repave old highway for frontage road access

• SR 156 Improvement Project anticipated to be complete in Fall 2025
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